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Wednesday 20th June, 2012 
NSW DPI – Griffith Centre for Irrigated Agriculture 

Farm 217 Murray Rd., Hanwood 

9.30am –3pm 

FARMHOUSE WORKSHOP! 

with    
David Evans, Optimal Business Services (Sthn NSW) Pty Ltd 
Danny Byrnes, & Di Pritchard, Rural Support Workers 

 
Topics covered:  

� Know and manage your farm household finances  
� Develop a step by step budget for all family members 
� Explore each area of family expenditure 
� Assess the impact of changes in interest rate 
� Link to farm business budgeting and performance 
� Get the whole family financially ready for whatever the future may deliver 

 
David will guide participants through the Farmhouse software and its application in a rural household.  
Household income from all sources, including the farm business, is considered when matching income to 
the budget.   
The Rural Support Workers will lead discussion on meeting household needs and additional sources 
of income. 

 
Childcare will be provided, courtesy of “Partners in Grain”. 

 Even if you have not been for awhile we would love to catch up! 
 

Name: FARMHOUSE                     

Attending: (please circle) 
Yes                 No  

Childcare Required:            No           Yes          if yes how many? 

 
If you know of anyone who may be interested in being involved, please pass this notice on! 
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